t. Francis of Assisi High School

P. O Box 1487, Kamwenge, Uganda

14" September 2019

Dear Friends,

Re: Appreciation for your donation

On behalf of the Board of Governors, the staff, and students of St. Francis of Assisi High School
and on my own behalf, I profoundly thank you for the learning and teaching resources you have
generously given our school.

Located in the rural village of Rwenjaza, Kamwenge District, Uganda, St. Francis of Assisi High
School started admitting students in February 2018. There was no single text book, a test tube, or a
computer owned by the school at the time of opening; teachers struggled to find teaching resources.
It was at such a critical moment of need that I asked my friend Nina Krezo, whom I had known two
years back, to try and solicit for the school some learning resources from Australian schools and
other organisations.

Thank you so much for responding positively to Nina’s appeal. We are anxiously waiting for the
arrival of the resources that you chose to put at our disposal. They will go a long way in helping our
students study well. May God reward you abundantly for your generosity.

Sincerely yours,

o DIRECTOR

Fr. John M. Vianney Makanda~.0. BOX 1257 \(P\M‘@
Director .
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